From: Rose Thompson 
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 4:18 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Erin O'Donnell; Carolyn Marshall; Nafees Ahmed
Subject: RE: Travel - Erin O'Donnell 

Hi Steve,

I am following up with Erin O’Donnell’s return Travel from the 90th Annual AAAE Conference & Exposition in San Diego, California that was held from April 13th thru 17th .  Erin is a member of AAAE’s Board of Director’s Policy Review Committee.  Her quarterly meeting occurs at the annual conference.  AAAE will reimburse Erin for her airfare, ground transportation, lodging and food.  

Should you have any questions, please let us know.

Have a great evening

